
 

Member Report 

 

Name:    Bill Subritzky 

Subdivision:   Whatuwhiwhi, Awanui 

Date:      28 February h2024 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

  

Meetings Attended 
   

31/01/2024 Meeting Kareponia Marae Tenants 

01/02/2024 Meeting Kareponia Marae Trust board and Tenants 

06/02/2024 Awanui Progressive meeting 

06/02/2024 Lake Ohia meeting 

13/02/2024 Te Hiku e Hiku Board Community Board (THCB) – Te Ahu 

15/02/2024 Measuring waaka,( lake Ngatu) and proposed storage area at Unahi Wharf reserve 

19/02/2024 Extraordinary THCB meeting re: setting of drainage committee meeting dates 2024 – 
Te Ahu 

  

Community Issues 

 

Issue 

name  
Comment  

Lake Ohia 
RFS:4184169 

At Te Hiku Community Board meeting of 13/2/2024, I tabled my concern about how 

the Lake Ohia Hall committee was led to believe that work on the hall was in the 

process of delivery.  

The funds for this work were relocated and confirmed for the Lake Ohia Hall by the 

Asset Manager in 2023 and plans were drawn up prior to the Christmas break with 

the Lake Ohia Committee exec involved throughout these stages.  

Since this time there has been no further feedback on what was happening until I 

was informed at the THCB meeting. I understand that funding was withdrawn 

however why was Lake Ohia committee not informed at the earliest date possible. 

This is one of the many examples where we as an organisation let ourselves down 

thus adding to the discontent of the communities, we serve.   

  
 
 
 
 
 


